
From: Donna Jones
To: PSC Public Information Officer
Subject: Case #2020-00290
Date: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 10:53:19 AM

Donna Arrowood
107 Harp Court
Georgetown Ky 40324

Utility Company-Bluegrass Water
I am requesting an intervention against Bluegrass Water on the rate hike they are proposing.The letter I received on
October 5th shows they want to triple our monthly bill and this is RIDICULOUS!!!
Thank You

Sent from my iPhone

-
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